Hoya Corporation response to a Bangkok Post article raising concerns about the treatment of workers at the Hoya Glass Disk Company in Thailand
30 September 2008

Hoya Corporation sent the statement below to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the following news article:
· “Top of Form

· Bottom of Form

· Unions losing their power to protect: Union members in Thailand continue to pay a high price for standing up for their fundamental rights,” Supara Janchitfah, Bangkok Post, 14 Sep 2008: http://www.bangkokpost.com/140908_Perspective/14Sep2008_pers01.php 
Hoya Corporation statement:
As a responsible corporate citizen, HOYA is committed to complying with applicable law and adopting ethical business practices. We respect the personality and individuality of each employee, and are committed to providing all our employees opportunities to maximize their initiative and creativity in a safe and fulfilling work environment. HOYA believes that, should they wish to do so, joining a union is a fundamental right of our employees in Thailand.  Hoya has not and will not interfere with any legal activity by any employee union.

Consistent with this management policy, HOYA strives to provide a safe, healthy working environment for all its employees worldwide.  As part of that effort, we continuously review all of our operations to seek areas where we can improve. 
